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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,      Thursday 11th January 2024 
 

Meet our Governors 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our Governors will be in school on Friday 19th January 
between 8.45am and 9.30am for a drop-in session. 
 
If you have any questions you would like to ask our governors or if you would like to discuss the 
schools strategic direction, or anything else for that matter, please come along.   
 
The session will be in the school hall and there is no need to book.  Please arrive at the rear 
entrance to the hall, accessible via the blue gate at the end of our car park. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr W. Neighbour 
Headteacher 
 


